
 

Okaloosa County will be hosting the Southwest Crestview Bypass 

Groundbreaking Ceremony to be held on Monday, September 13, 2021  

 

Notice is hereby given that Okaloosa County will be hosting the Southwest 

Crestview Bypass Groundbreaking Ceremony to be held on Monday, September 13, 

2021, beginning at 10:00 a.m.  The ceremony will be held at 501 Arena Road, 

Crestview, FL 32536.  

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, two or more members 

of the Board of County Commissioner may be in attendance. The public is welcomed 

to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to this ceremony upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the ceremony in order to provide the requested service. 

  


